JULIA PIERSON TRUST
NOTICE TO U.S. CITIZENS RESIDING IN
CARROLLTON COMMUNITY
SCHOOL DISTRICT #1

The Board of Trustees of the Julia Pierson Trust will accept
requests for application on or before May 9, 2023 for awards,
grants, or scholarships from ambitious, worthy talented,
industrious U.S. citizens residing in Carrollton Community Unit
School District #1, who are interested in pursuing his or her
studies or career aspiration or developing his or her talents or skills
in an educational or vocational institution, school, academy,

college, university or otherwise within the United States for the
school year 2023/2024.

The Board of Trustees will not discriminate against any
person on the basis of race, creed, color, religion, sex, marital
status, age, handicap, nation origin or financial status.

Application or any information may only be obtained from
the Board of Trustees by written request addressed to JULIA
PIERSON TRUST, P.O. BOX 29, CARROLLTON, IL 62016
with a #10 self-addressed stamped envelope enclosed. Without
the envelope you will not receive an application.




